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Privacy Impact Assessment 
 
In accordance with Section 208. Privacy Provisions, Title III, E-Government Act of 2002 
(PL 107-347), December 17. 2002, a review of the IPAC System was conducted to 
determine if the system collects, maintains, or disseminates information in an identifiable 
form on an individual subject to the provisions of the Privacy Act of 1974 as amended  
(5 U.S.C. 552a). 
 
A review of the data attributes of the system revealed the system does not collect 
information from the public and the information within the system is for internal 
government operations. 
 
No Privacy Impact Assessment is required (0MB Memorandum 03-22, 0MB Guidelines 
for Implementing the Privacy Provisions of the E-Government Act of 2002, September 
26, 2003). 
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